
Bond Case Briefs
Municipal Finance Law Since 1971

SIFMA AMG Submits Comments to the MSRB on Concept
Proposal to Improve Disclosure of Direct Purchases and
Bank Loans.
SIFMA AMG provides comment to the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board (MSRB) on a Concept
Proposal to Improve Disclosure of Direct Purchases and Bank Loans. The proposal is to require
municipal advisors to disclose information regarding the direct purchases and bank loans of their
municipal entity clients.

Read the Comment Letter.
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